
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, September 16, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce  
 Cheese Pizza  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
     

 
1. Do you want a pizza party in your advisory? Show Gurrie that your advisory rocks by 

winning the Annual Canned Food Drive contest. The advisory with the most items will 
win a pizza party. It takes place Monday, September 9th- Thursday, September 19th. 
Donate non-perishable food items in your advisory’s designated box.  Items will be 
donated to the St. Cletus Food Pantry helping those in our community. St. Cletus always 
needs canned and boxed food, but also consider bringing paper goods, toiletries and 
diapers of all sizes.  Please be sure to check the dates on your packages or cans.  Expired 
food cannot be accepted and will not count towards your advisory total.  We ask you 
PLEASE do not open bulk or packaged items for sanitary reasons. We are also looking for 
Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food to St. Cletus after school on 
Thursday, September 19th and Friday, September 20th.If you are interested in helping 
and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109 or Ms. Zalewska in Room 208. 

 

2. Early Act Club wants to thank everyone who helped out at the car wash, especially Mr 
Erik Bryant and Ms. Zalewska. Thanks also to those who donated and helped this project 
be a success. We raised $631.29 for the D105 Foundation which grants scholarships for 
students who graduate from our schools. 
 

3. Don’t forget that we need help boxing and delivering food to the St. Cletus Food pantry. 
We need help after school on Thursday and Friday of this week. You will receive 1 hour 
of service for each day. For more information, see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. 
 

4. Despite a huge comeback in the 2nd half, the 7th grade girls basketball fell just short-- 

losing the season opener to Pleasantdale 13 to 10.  The Tigers outscored Pleasantdale 

10 to 2 in the second half lead by the scoring of Alyssa Robinson and Maddie McLane. 

Lily Wenstrup's defensive effort and hustle stood out as well. Great effort by the whole 

team! 
 

The 8th Grade team started the season with a 23 to 18 win! Kaitlyn Filkins led the 

scoring attack while Izzy Wirtz and Hannah Kallal created havoc on defense. Everyone 

on the team contributed and helped solidify the victory!  

 



5. Twenty energetic 8th graders gave up their Saturday morning to participate in EMM's 

Adopt a Beach service project.  The group removed 20 pounds of recycling and trash 

from Ohio Street Beach.  In addition, the group spread awareness about keeping the 

beaches of the Great Lakes clean and healthy.  Great work!   

6. Attention Students:  The 7th and 8th grade home opener is at 4:00 against McClure 
White.  Come support your Gurrie Tigers AND Pizza, candy, chips and gatorade will be 
available at 4:00!!!!!  See everyone there! 

 
7. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in the culinary 

arts room, until 4pm.  We will be working on finishing building your character's skills, 
equipment, and spells today.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have 
any questions!  See everyone after school! 
 

8. The 8th grade math team will meet today during lunch and Thursday during lunch. The 

7th grade math team will meet Thursday morning. Please see Ms. Zalewska for more 

information. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


